
From: Douglas Worrall  
Sent: 28 April 2013 12:29 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Submission re amended SLDC LADPD on 26th.March 2013, Grange and 

district. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
These plans fail to recognise the following: 
  
They would erase important green field gaps currently separating the distinct communities and housing 
styles in Grange, Kents Bank and Allithwaite. If densely built-up  housing as proposed were allowed, 
tourism (an important factor) would undoubtedly suffer, who would wish to come to the continuously built 
up and adversely changed urban area? 
  
These proposals amazingly disregard  SLDC's own definition of a Key Service Centre 
and the housing requirement is well in excess of likely public demand, for Grange and district does not 
have a hospital, good road and local transport links and a secondary school to attract  the younger 
property-buying public. 
  
Please acknowledge receipt of this submission. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Douglas & Judy Worrall 
  
  


